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           Lakewood Tiger Golf 2017      
May 2017 

Dear Potential Lakewood Golfer: 

Thank you for expressing an interest in the Lakewood High School boys’ golf team. Since you are planning on trying out for the team, there are a few facts you should consider. 

1. Because of the difficulty of obtaining tee times at most of the golf courses, the number of players carried on the team is limited. For matches and tournaments, we may keep up to 15 players. The team usually consists of 11 players on the JV/Varsity and 4 players on the Developmental team.
2. This is a highly competitive program. Historically speaking, one will have to average below 78 in order to make the top 5. Just to make the top 11, one will have to average 90 strokes or less from the blue tees on courses such as Fox Hollow or Foothills. 

I encourage you to play as much competitive golf this summer as possible. There is no substitution for tournament golf where all strokes are counted. If you feel you have a legitimate chance to make the team, I encourage you to try out his fall. We will meet Monday, August 7th at Fox Hollow Golf Course by the putting green at 12:00 noon. Tryouts will begin an hour later. We will be playing Links/Canyon.
Beginning July 31st the Athletic Office will be accepting Athletic Registration forms.  The registration packet is available online through the Lakewood High School web site www.lhstiger.com. The registration packet is also available in the main office of the school.  A Tryout Signature form will also be required to be turned in prior to tryouts.  Required forms are due by Friday August 4th.  The $150.00 athletic fee must be turned into the Lakewood Athletics Office before anyone is allowed to tryout. This means forms (athletic forms and tryout forms) must be completed by and received by the Athletic Office no later than Friday, August 4th at 12:00 noon. IF THIS IS NOT DONE YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PARTICIPATE! 
Please call me at 303-905-5997 or email @ agonzale@jeffco.k12.co.us if you have any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Coach Alan J. Gonzales 

Head Coach Boys Golf 

Lakewood High School
